
Atul Sawant <studentcare14@mitsde.com>

Regarding appearing for the exam in the next cycle
Vibhav Gaonkar <vibhavsg11@gmail.com> Tue, Jul 23, 2024 at 11:24 AM
To: Atul Sawant <studentcare14@mitsde.com>

Hi,

I will try to appear for this exam.

My older number is not reachable, so I had already sent an email communicating my alternate number.

You can reach me on 7276327627.

Thanks,
Vibhav Gaonkar
[Quoted text hidden]

7/23/24, 11:30 AM MIT School of Distance Education Mail - Regarding appearing for the exam in the next cycle

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/1/?ik=c5c8c5f949&view=pt&search=all&permmsgid=msg-f:1805348056931025847&simpl=msg-f:18053480569310… 1/1


